
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 01/11/2024 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 

the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If 

Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Save the Date! 

Thurs 7th -Tues 12th Nov - Book Fair every night after school 
Tues 12th Nov – ‘Odd Socks & Wacky Tights’ Day 
*Tues 19th Nov – Parents’ Evening Day 1 
Wed 20th Nov – Parents Evening Day 2 
(*Please note there has been a change to the original dates) 
Tues 3rd Dec – Snow White Panto 
Wed 11th Dec – KS1 Christmas Nativity @ 2pm & 6pm 
Mon 16th Dec – KS2 Christmas Performance   
Tues 17th Dec – KS1 Christmas Party & Christmas Lunch 
Wed 18th Dec – KS2 Christmas Party & Christmas Lunch 
Fri 20th Dec – Finish for Christmas @ 2pm 

 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 

Certificate Winners 
Curriculum Awards Year 2 
Arthur - For putting 100% into 
everything he does. 
Joel - For super understanding of 
the part whole model. 
Tanatswa – For excellent 

contributions in class discussions 

and a superb attitude to his work. 

 

Christian Value Awards 
Billie – For being a 
compassionate friend to others. 
Iyla-Faith – For showing peace to 
all. 
Arthur – For bringing Peace to 
our Class. 
 
Star Writer 
Samuel – For excellent 
segmenting and blending when 
writing about the zoo. 
Leo C – For an excellent piece of 
writing this week, about our 
Malorie Blackman story. 

 

Class News 

Welcome back! We hope you’ve all had a restful half term break. This half 
term will be a very busy one, packed with lots of activities and learning.  
 
In Year 1… 
We have started well this Half Term. The children seem well rested and 
have had a sensible start which has been good to see.  
In English we have started looking at Instructions. We have looked at 
different types of instructions like Lego, Recipes and Crafts and 
discussed their features.  
In Maths we are looking at how a whole is made up of parts. 
In RE we have started the Christmas Story and have talked about gifts we 
have received. We loved sharing Floella Benjamin’s story of her coming to 
England, and all her amazing achievements, with the rest of school on 
Thursday. 
Mrs Lucarelli 

In Year 2 … 
This week in class we have been learning about the life and achievements 
of black author Malorie Blackman and enjoyed sharing the story “We’re 
going to find the Monster!” The children have written about their favourite 
parts of the story and were inspired to be Wow writers. 
In our Maths we have begun our new topics on addition and subtraction 
and our work has focused on finding and recalling bonds for 10, bonds for 
20, and bonds using tens up to 100. 
In RE we have learned about the life and impact of a young Welsh girl 
called Mary Jones, who inspired the formation of the Bible Society 200 
years ago.  
This week it is the turn of Year 2 to add inspirations to our school ‘Awe 
and Wonder’ board. Your child’s homework relates to this and I am 
looking forward to seeing, and sharing, their photos with the whole school 
next week. 
Wishing you all a very happy weekend, 
Mrs Ramsay 

Be on time, it will help you shine! 
It’s cool to be in school! 
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